February 25, 2008

This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
A commercial Refrigerator Unit to be utilized by the students/instructor of the Culinary Arts Program in North Hardin High School, as donated by the Kroger Company.

REQUEST:
To accept the donation of a commercial Refrigerator Unit to be received from the Kroger Company’s Facility Engineering Department, in Louisville, Kentucky.  The value of the unit is estimated at $2800.00.  The unit is to be collected from the Louisville station by the Hardin County Buildings and Grounds delivery personnel, delivered to the Culinary Arts classroom, and installed in North Hardin High School.

RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the contribution of a commercial refrigeration unit, to be used in the classroom setting for students and their instructor in the Culinary Arts Program, in North Hardin High School.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move to approve the contribution of a commercial unit for refrigeration of the products that are generated by the students of Culinary Arts, whereby they may continue to maintain food items for sale, at a mandated level of temperature.

